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Mr. JD Trebec

Senior Planner

Yolo County

Department of Community Services
Planning Division

292 West Beamer Street

Woodland, CA 95695

SUBJECT: Application Addendum No. 3 — Withdrawal of Request for Annual Production
Increase
CEMEX Cache Creek Mining Permit and Reclamation Plan Amendment Project

Dear ID,

On behalf of CEMEX Construction Materials Pacific, LLC. (“CEMEX”), please accept this
Application Addendum No. 3 (“Addendum 3”) for the Cache Creek Mining Permit and
Reclamation Plan Amendment Project (“Project”). The sole purpose of this Addendum 3 is to
formally withdraw CEMEX’s request to increase the annual production limit for the mine from
1,000,000 tons sold per year to 1,500,000 tons sold per year. As part of the Project, CEMEX now
proposes no change to the annual permitted volume of mined or sold tons. All other aspects of
the Project application submitted February 28, 2018 and as modified by Addendum 1 on April 1,
2020 and Addendum 2 on December 21, 2020, remain the same.

Please feel free to contact me at 916-825-4997 with any questions.
Sincerely,
Yasha Saber

Managing Partner
ysaber@compassland.net

cc: Steve Grace, CEMEX
Elisa Sabatini, Yolo County
Heidi Tschudin, Tschudin Consulting Group



